
PLEASE NOTE 

CHANGE OF DATE! 

 

Cabrini of Westchester’s 
Twenty-Second Annual  

Sharing in Mission Celebration Dinner 
originally scheduled for  

Wednesday, April 22,2020  
has been postponed  

due to the risks posed by the Coronavirus,  
along with the recently declared state of  

emergency by the State of New York. 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

The event will now take place on  
 

October 28, 2020 
 

Please mark your calendar! 


